Freedom of Information Act 2000 – carriageway condition report
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
In regards to the response pertaining to my FOIA request (16911), is there any ways of seeing the records in which you got the answers to my questions from?
Answer: 
Please see attached, report about carriageway condition on Illingworth Road.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


